
Brooklyn IWWC 

September 25, 2020 Sitewalk Minutes  

Application # 081120A 

 

 

Site walk conducted at:  Louise Berry Drive, Brooklyn, CT 

Members present: George Sipila, James Paquin 

Others present:  Norm Thibeault, Killingly Engineering; Patricia Buell, Superintendent of Schools 

Sitewalk started: 1:07 PM 

 

No quorum was present for this site walk.  All persons present followed Mr. Thibeault into the property.  

Mr. Thibeault showed the members and Ms. Buell the area of proposed construction and the wetland 

areas. 

 

Site walk ended: 1:30 PM 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

James Paquin, Member Brooklyn IWWC 

 

 

 

 


